@ 42 Copa del Rey MAPFRE

Question for Officials

Date: 2024-07-30

Question No: 02
Question For: Organizing Authority

Question:
Dear Organising Authority,
We would like to request an extension of the time limit for your to receive our ORC
international certificate so that we can complete the full measurement and participate in
the 42nd Copa del Rey.
This is our first season of racing under the ORC rule and we were able to compete with
our Club certificate at the recent Trofeo S.M. La Reina and it was our mistake that this
was not the case at Cope del Rey.
We entered, paid and received our spot on the list with this certificate and we're not
made aware of our mistake until today after delivering the boat from Valencia and unable
to rectify the problem before the limit.
It is our intention to do everything we need to measure the boat completely and race
with our small crew of family and friends. We do not expect to be racing in the front half
of ORC 3 and hope an exception can be made on this one occasion.
Thank you very much,
Hugh Brayshaw
Co-skipper Velaroja
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